
 

Weiss New Zealand Limited has issued a voluntary recall on Heat Transfer Units sold in New 
Zealand. 

Worksafe NZ has issued a prohibition notice which applies to the use and sale of these units. 
Click here to view the prohibition notice 
 
Problem 

The product is being recalled because the risk for overheating. This has led to some units  
smoking or catching fire. 
 
Details 

The affected Weiss Heat Transfer Units models are  FV 602, FV603, FV652, and FV 653. 
These units were sold at Mitre 10 stores and other retailers prior to May 2012.  

  

What to do 
 

Consumers should immediately stop using any Weiss Heat Transfer System immediately.  
Turn the system off and contact Weiss New Zealand on 0800 208 008 or a registered 
electrician. 
 
 
Contact 

For more information contact Weiss New Zealand (Weiss.co.nz) on 0800 208 008 or 09 274 
4113  . 

 

Fire Related 
Product Recall Notice 

Weiss Heat Transfer System 
 
 

Date issued:  16 June 2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 


